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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Christian Parenteau <christianparenteau7@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 2:14 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: Re: To the Attention of The Honorable Cynthia I. Newbille - Richmond 7th District 

Construction Approval

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hi Rich,  

 

Thank you for reaching out. 

 

Certainly, I reside at 2203 Q Street, Richmond VA. 

 

Let me know if you need anything else.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Christian Parenteau  

 

 

On Apr 16, 2021, at 1:32 PM, Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

<Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> wrote: 

  
Mr. Parenteau, 
  
Can  you please share your address?  I am going to document your concerns to go with the case. 
  
Thank you! 
Rich 
  

From: Patterson, Samuel - City Council Office  

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 1:16 PM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com>; Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

<Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: FW: To the Attention of The Honorable Cynthia I. Newbille - Richmond 7th District Construction 

Approval 

  
Good afternoon Gentlemen, do you have any information on this one? Thanks 
  
Sam Patterson, Council Liaison 
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From: Newbille, Cynthia I. - City Council  

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 8:37 PM 

To: Patterson, Samuel - City Council Office <Samuel.Patterson@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: Fwd: To the Attention of The Honorable Cynthia I. Newbille - Richmond 7th District 

Construction Approval 

  

Please get info from planning re: this project.  Thx.  

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Christian Parenteau <christianparenteau7@gmail.com> 

Date: April 15, 2021 at 8:19:14 PM EDT 

To: cynthianewbille@gmail.com, "Newbille, Cynthia I. - City Council" 

<Cynthia.Newbille@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: To the Attention of The Honorable Cynthia I. Newbille - Richmond 

7th District Construction Approval 
Reply-To: christianparenteau7@gmail.com 

  

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links 

unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Good Evening Cynthia, 

 

I am emailing you to let you know that I recently moved to the Church Hill 

district with my girlfriend and have been informed of the possible approval of 

2200 - 2202 Carrington Avenue development.  

  

I strongly disagree with the approval of said plans due to the nature of the 

construction and damaging outlook it will cause. Church Hill is currently moving 

in a more positive and safer trajectory and this will greatly interfere with this 

progress.  

 

Once again I think that these plans would be detrimental to the community and I 

plan on voting in the future for people who will help bring a positive future to this 

neighborhood. 

  

Warm Regards, 

 

Christian Parenteau 


